10/16/2022

Sergio Martinez
15611 Lindsey dr.
Alexander, AR 72002
RE: Rezoning Petition

The property located at 2008 Johnswood rd Bryant, AR is being considered for rezoning from RE to R2.

The property is more particularly described as follows: corner of Johnswood rd and Byron Drive parcel
number 840-13201-000

An application has been filed with the City of Bryant Planning Commission to rezone the property. As
part of this process, a public hearing will be held on Monday November 14,2022 at at 6:00 PM in the
Boswell Community Center Courtroom, 210 SW 3™ Street, Bryant, AR 72022.

Public comments will be accepted at that time regarding this rezoning. Since you own property within
300 feet of the property in consideration, you have been sent this letter via certified mail as required by
city ordinance.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter you may contact the City of Bryant at 501 943-
0857 or by contacting me at 501 765-1726.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, .-
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